
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 WILLIAMSTON, Michigan –The League of Women Voters of the  

Lansing Area and the Williamston Elementary Schools Parent Teacher  

Student Association have invited all 12 candidates for various positions on 

the Williamston Community Schools Board of Education to speak at a free public 

forum Thursday, October 25, beginning at 6:30 PM in Discovery 

Elementary, 350 Highland, in Williamston. 

 Each candidate will have the opportunity to make a brief opening statement, 

then respond to questions from the audience.  

 

For additional information about this election, read a Lansing Area LWV 

 

Voter Guide for Ingham County, distributed to the Williamston Library, City Hall,  

 

and Senior Center. 

 

Find more non-partisan election information about Michigan candidates and 

 

ballot proposals at www.Vote411.org  

 

  For information about this event, contact Beth Moore at mooreeee@msu.edu 

 

This forum is sponsored by the non-partisan League of Women Voters of the 

Lansing Area, giving residents an opportunity to hear candidates answer questions 

from the audience. 

THE LEAGUE 
OF WOMEN VOTERS                &                     WILLIAMSTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS  
OF THE LANSING AREA                         PARENT TEACHER STUDENT ASSOCIATION 

 
                             

http://www.vote411.org/

